Kings' Forest Primary School PTA

Kings Forest Primary School PTA Chairperson Lizz Williams www.facebook.com/kingsforestPTA KFPS.PTA@hotmail.co.uk



Dear Parents/Carers,

The PTA have lots of exciting fund-raising events coming up and as always, we appreciate your support in making them a success.

The Glow Disco is on Tuesday 7th November 2023

Entry is £3 on the door, and we have glow products available for sale starting at £1.

Sweets are available during the KS2 disco and will start from 50p per bag.



KINGS' FOREST SCHOOL PTA NEED YOUR



Do you manage or own a business?

We are reaching out to businesses small & large to ask for donations for the school Christmas raffle.

Donations of prizes or vouchers would be very much appreciated. Can you help? Donations will need to be received

by Monday, 26th November 2023

Please get in touch with the PTA
at KFPS.PTA@hotmail.com
or drop donations into the school
office

Thank you!

Our Christmas Fayre this year is on Friday 1st December 2023, it is always a popular event with lots for everyone to enjoy.



We will be holding our popular winter raffle during the Christmas Fayre. We already have some fabulous prizes, but we are always looking for more. If you or someone you know would like to donate an item or help, please let us know.





We have signed up to the Rags2Riches4Schools recycling scheme, to raise money and help others around the world benefit from our good quality unwanted clothes and shoes. We get 50p for every kilo we collect of reusable items and would be grateful if you could help us with this challenge at home. If you are planning a winter wardrobe clear out, please set aside for the New Year. Our collection date will be in January 2024, and we will be sending more details of how and when to donate later in the year.

Please note we are unable to store any items at school so please do not bring any donations to school until the requested date – Thank you.

